Umun of Frauklin

Town Administrator

Tel: (S08) 520-4949 Fax: (508) 520-4903

355 East Central Street
Franklin, Massachusetts 02038-1352

Memorandum
August 9, 2019

To: Town Council
From: Jamie Hellen, Town Administrator

Re: Resolution 19-56: Gift Acceptance - Senior Center

The Franklin Senior Center has received a gift in the amount of $20,000 from Mr. Vincent Bravoco. This
money is to be used at the discretion of the Franklin Senior Center to provide services and fund
programs for Elders throughout the Town of Franklin. We thank Mr. Bravoco for his support and
exceptionally generous donation to the Franklin Senior Center.

If you have any additional questions please feel free to ask.



Sponsor: Administration

TOWN OF FRANKLIN

RESOLUTION 19-56

Acceptance of Gift — Senior Center

WHEREAS, The Franklin Senior Center has received a generous
donation of $20,000 from Mr. Vincent Bravoco to be used at
the discretion of the Franklin Senior Center to provide
services and fund programs for elders throughout the Town
of Franklin.

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT:

The Town Council of the Town of Franklin on behalf of the Franklin Senior Center
gratefully accepts this generous donation to be used by the Franklin Senior
Center to provide services and fund programs for elders throughout the Town of
Franklin.

This resolution shall become effective according to the provisions of the Town of
Franklin Home Rule Charter.

DATED: ,2019 VOTED:
UNANIMOUS:
A TRUE RECORD ATTEST: YES: NO:

ABSTAIN: ABSENT:

RECUSED:

Teresa M. Burr
Town Clerk

Glenn Jones, Clerk
Franklin Town Council



Tonm of Franklin

Town Administrator

Tel: (508) 520-4949 Fax: (508) 520-4903

Franklin, Massachusetts 02038-1352

July 30, 2019

Vincent Bravoco
826 Summer Street
Franklin, MA 02038

Dear Mr. Bravoco:

On behalf of the Town of Franklin, | would like to thank you for your exceptionally generous
donation to the Franklin Senior Center.

| cannot express how crucial your donation will be in providing services to the elders throughout
the Town of Franklin. As you know, the Franklin Senior Center is commonly referred to as one of
the premier senior facilities in the state and this donation will continue to help fund the diverse
programs at the center.

We cannot thank you enough for your generosity and for choosing to make a donation to the
Seniors of Franklin. Please do not hesitate to call if | can ever be of assistance.
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